BIGBURY  GARDEN  PRODUCE  SHOW – July 31st.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This year our Produce Show has been brought forward a few weeks to Sunday July 31st in the hope of getting more of you to enter.  In addition, Turtle Farm donated seeds which you sowed in April to hopefully grow into some wonderful plants that you could exhibit at the Show. Now is the time to make sure your plants are well watered and growing fast so that in less than 3 weeks’ time you have a chance of winning a class or category!

The theme this year is the Jubilee so  we shall be expecting some wonderful red, white and blue displays in the flower section as well as some suitably decorated eggs and cakes.  Our limerick competition will also have a Jubilee theme! 

Details of the categories are set out below and also in Charterlands Chatter but if you have any queries, please contact Angie Bond or Sally Watts.
